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Lee, Chris

From: Thomas, Jeffrey
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2022 11:11 AM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: RE: FP Budget Hearing 10/11 Change of Time

Good Morning, 
 
I am responding to Alderwoman Dimitrijevic in regards to the “Effect of Proposed Budget Cuts on Departmental 
Supervisory Ratios”.  As a department with only three employees and one manager,  I am not sure this will effect the 
BOZA office.  Myself,  Jeff Thomas is the manager of the office and we do not expect any reduction at this time. 
 
-Jeff 
 

From: Lee, Chris <clee@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, October 6, 2022 11:15 AM 
To: Thomas, Jeffrey <jrthoma@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: RE: FP Budget Hearing 10/11 Change of Time 
 
See attached. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Lee 
Staff Assistant 
 

From: Thomas, Jeffrey <jrthoma@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, October 6, 2022 11:14 AM 
To: Lee, Chris <clee@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: RE: FP Budget Hearing 10/11 Change of Time 
 
Are you referring to the Budget Department or something else? 
-Jeff 
 

From: Lee, Chris <clee@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, October 6, 2022 11:08 AM 
To: Thomas, Jeffrey <jrthoma@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: RE: FP Budget Hearing 10/11 Change of Time 
 
Thanks.  On an aside, a reminder to submit your department supervisory ratio response.  FP Chair had inquired about 
this and is checking with each dept that this be done. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Lee 
Staff Assistant 
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From: Thomas, Jeffrey <jrthoma@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, October 6, 2022 11:05 AM 
To: Lee, Chris <clee@milwaukee.gov>; Tindall-Schlicht, Adam <adam.tindall.schlicht@milwaukee.gov>; Carter, Jackie Q 
<jqcart@milwaukee.gov>; Grote, Terri <Terri.Grote@milwaukee.gov>; Crump, Lafayette 
<Lafayette.Crump@milwaukee.gov>; Koster, Vanessa <vkoste@milwaukee.gov>; Misky, David 
<dmisky@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: RE: FP Budget Hearing 10/11 Change of Time 
 
Good Morning, 
 
I’m ok with 12 PM. 
 
-Jeff 
 

From: Lee, Chris <clee@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, October 6, 2022 11:03 AM 
To: Tindall-Schlicht, Adam <adam.tindall.schlicht@milwaukee.gov>; Carter, Jackie Q <jqcart@milwaukee.gov>; Thomas, 
Jeffrey <jrthoma@milwaukee.gov>; Grote, Terri <Terri.Grote@milwaukee.gov>; Crump, Lafayette 
<Lafayette.Crump@milwaukee.gov>; Koster, Vanessa <vkoste@milwaukee.gov>; Misky, David 
<dmisky@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: FP Budget Hearing 10/11 Change of Time 
Importance: High 
 
Good morning, 
 
The FP Chair will change the start time of the FP Budget Hearing on 10/11 earlier from 1:30 PM to 12 PM. 
 
Please confirm if your departments can accommodate this?  More so for Port and BOZA who are scheduled first 
followed by DCD and RACM. 
 
Any issues, esp. for Port and BOZA, can take a department out of order. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Lee 
Staff Assistant 
Council Records Section 
City Clerks Office 
City of Milwaukee 
200 E. Wells St., Room 205 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
Phone: 414-286-2232 
Fax: 414-286-3456 
clee@milwaukee.gov 
 


